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7th January 2025      Our Ref : AIRQUALCONS/GFJ 
 
 
Dear Cllr Bentley 
 
ESSEX AIR QUALITY STRATEGY FOR CONSULTATION 
 
I am writing in response to your recent letter regarding the above consultation and your request for 
confirmation that Tendring District Council (TDC) wish to be part of the strategy.  
 
I can confirm that TDC are in support of the strategy and agree to be involved in its development 
moving forward including the use of the Council’s name and crest on any supporting 
documentation. 
 
In addition, Tendring District Council will support the promotion of the strategy through its various 
communication channels to raise awareness, thus allowing those with an interest in Air Quality the 
opportunity to provide comments should they wish to do so. 
    
TDC look forward to being part of the strategy and I can confirm officers from our Environmental 
Health Service will be part of future meetings during the consultation and development process. 
 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Grant Fenton-Jones 
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH MANAGER 
OPERATIONS & DELIVERY 
HOUSING & ENVIRONMENT 
 

Cllr Kevin Bentley 
County Hall 
Market Hall 
Chelmsford 
Essex 
CM1 1QH 
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